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Hammonton Residents Can Now Use SeeClickFix
To Report Non-Emergency Issues

Hammonton, NJ — In an effort to increase communication with residents and
promote transparency, the Town of Hammonton has adopted the use of the
digital communication and reporting platform SeeClickFix.

SeeClickFix allows citizens to report non-emergency issues right from their
phone or on the town’s website. Residents can easily report the location of the
issue, upload photos and track the status of the report. In turn, SeeClickFix
helps administration collect, manage, and respond to requests efficiently and
effectively.

“Residents are relying more on digital communication, and it's important that
we respond to that need,” said Mayor Steve DiDonato. “The use of
SeeClickFix will allow us to respond to non-emergency issues and keep
citizens aware of our progress. It is an effort to be more transparent and
accountable to the citizens of the Town of Hammonton.”

SeeClickFix will be implemented at no cost and will be offered under the
countywide license retained by the Atlantic County Utilities Authority (ACUA).
Brigantine, Northfield and Ventnor currently use the program, and residents
throughout the county serviced by ACUA can use it to report bucket requests
and missed collections.

Residents interested in using the program can download the app onto their
phones or access it on the Town of Hammonton, ACUA or SeeClickFix
websites.

For additional information please call:
Jerry Barberio, PWM/BA at (609)567-4300 x101 or.
Sara Verrillo, ACUA Digital Media Specialist at (609)569-7357.
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